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Public Records Request/Allen Parish Jail

3 messages

Pam Pender <ppender@allenparishso.com> Tue, Sep 24, 2019 at 2:33 PM
To: rmblanco@my.loyno.edu

Pursuant to your Public Records Act Request, please be advised that the Allen
Parish Sheriff's Office does not have reports for those particular years and
therefore they cannot be produced.

If additional information is requested, please contact this office.

337-635-3083

Pam Pender




